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PAN BROTHERS OPENS THE YEAR OF 2023
BY BEING AWARDED 3 (THREE) AWARDS

Tangerang, 27 February 2023, PT Pan Brothers Tbk (the Company) started the new year by receiving awards

from the Economic Review. Three awards from the Economic Review, consisting of: Indonesia Enterprise Risk

Management Award V 2023, Indonesia Finance Award V 2023, and Indonesia GCG Award VII 2023.

The three awards were conferred as a form of appreciation for the Company's good performance in implementing

Good Corporate Governance, which includes Risk Management and Financial Management as the main points of

the success of overall business management. Risk management is very important because it helps identify,

manage, and reduce potential risks that can affect the achievement of company goals and performance. Risk

management is closely linked to financial management as risks can have an impact on the Company's financial

performance. For this reason, the Company's success in carrying out risk management and financial

management enables the Company to maintain the stability and financial performance of the company, face

business challenges and opportunities, and maintain the sustainability and growth of the company.

The Company accepts these three awards as a unitary honor with gratitude and responsibility to continue its

good performance in the future. In implementing Good Corporate Governance, the commitment of all

stakeholders is required. The Company believes that the active involvement of all employees in running and

maintaining business sustainability is the main reason for this success. Therefore, Pan Brothers looks forward to

the cooperation and commitment of all stakeholders to continue supporting the Company in creating quality

products and services in the years to come.


